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The construction crew will start soon! The plan is for the temporary wall (wall materials pictured on the flatbed above) to go up this Friday, August 25, with work beginning on Monday, August 28. 
For the most part, workers will be on-site from 7 a.m. to 3 p.m. The goal is for louder demos or installs to occur before the library opens to minimize patron impact—at least as much as possible. Over the next week, expect to see temporary fencing in the parking lot sectioning off the work and storage area for the contractors. Dumpsters will also be delivered and moved around the property as work progresses.  
Phase one of the construction will include the Conference and Meeting Rooms, Quiet Reading Room and Create Space, all on the south end of the building. The tentative completion for this phase is early December. This schedule is subject to change if any unexpected issues or delays arise. 
Please contact the Branch Manager or Assistant Branch Manager with any questions or concerns. 
Thank you for your patience through this renovation process! 
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